
 
City of Sierra Madre 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
To:   Citywide 
From:  The City of Sierra Madre 
Subject:  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The City of Sierra Madre gives notice, pursuant to State of California Law, 
that the City Council will hold a Public Hearing on January 22, 2013, at 6:30 
PM, or soon thereafter, to hear testimony on the City’s two-year Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Expenditure Plan. 
 
The City is proposing to utilize its Fiscal Year 2013-14 annual allocation of 
Federal CDBG funds for the construction of handicapped curb access ramps 
in approximately 22 locations citywide. The City is proposing to utilize its 
Fiscal Year 2014-15 annual allocation of Federal CDBG funds for the 
implementation of a Handyworker Program to benefit lower income Sierra 
Madre residents. The City Council will receive testimony and take action on 
City Council Resolution 13-04 adopting the CDBG Expenditure Plan. 
 
If you have any questions about this matter please contact Director of Public 
Works, Bruce Inman, at 626.355.7135.  
                                                                                                           
DATE AND TIME OF HEARING   PLACE OF HEARING 
City of Sierra Madre     City of Sierra Madre 
City Council meeting     City Council Chambers 
Tuesday, January 22, 2013             232 W. Sierra Madre Bl. 
(Hearing begins at 6:30 p.m.)    Sierra Madre, CA  91024 
 
All interested persons may attend this meeting and the City Council will 
hear them with respect thereto. 
 
For further information on this subject, please contact the Public Works Department 
at (626) 355-7135. 
 
 
 
Posted by:____________________________________________     Date:  ___________ 

Bruce Inman, Director of Public Works 
 

 


